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To begin we first thought about what we 
already knew about living things and their 
habitats. Then we talked about different 
ways in which we could sort animals and 

then had a go ourselves. 

This made me realise that 
there are so many types of 

species and so many 
possible groups like where 

they live and what is on 
their body. 



I never knew that there were more 
complicated names than just human. We 

liked felis catus. 

In this lesson we thought about why scientists would need a standard system for sorting 
living things and learnt the history of the one used – the Linnaean system. We had a quiz 

on what we had learned and then classified a living thing using the Linnaean system. 



We looked at the different 
groups animals can be 

sorted into and the different 
features they have in 
common. To finish we 

looked at the case of the 
platypus and why it took 

scientists so long to decide 
which group it went in. 

It’s funny how a 
platypus is only one 

animal yet it has 
features from lots of 

different groups. 



We learnt what a 
microorganism is 
and looked at lots 
of different ones 

and whether they 
were helpful or 
harmful to us. 

I never really 
thought of mould 
as something alive 

before. 



We did a plant 
and animal hunt 

around our 
school 

environment. 

It was quite challenging 
trying to work out which 

tree was which. We used a 
guide to help which had 
pictures of the leaves. 



Finally we used our knowledge of classification 
to make a field guide for the school area 

including plants and animals. 

The slow worm was 
difficult to classify 
but we found out 
that it is a legless 

lizard so it is a 
reptile. 




